
 

 

NITI Aayog 
Government of India 

 
Dated: 1st April 2019 

 
 

NOTIFICATION FOR ANNULMENT AND CANCELLATION OF RFP 
 

NITI Aayog File No.: N-14070/10/2018-PPP 

Tender Reference Number: NITI/PPPAU-1/03/10/2018 

 
Reference: RFP for Consultancy Services for Preparation of 

Detailed Techno-Feasibility Report for Implementation of Ro-
Ro / Passenger Ferry Service in Andaman & Nicobar Islands, 
published on 31st July 2018 and uploaded on Government 
eProcurement System, Government of India on 3rd October 
2018 

 
 
Due to changes in the requirement, the aforementioned RFP issued 

earlier hereby stands annulled and cancelled with immediate effect. 

 
For further details please contact: PPP Vertical, NITI Aayog, New 
Delhi, Pin: 110001, Email: pppcell-niti@nic.in; aman.hans@nic.in 

mailto:pppcell-niti@nic.in
mailto:pppcell-niti@nic.in

